
 
 

 

 

 
Wednesday, 17 November 2021 

BULLA BYPASS – HAVE YOUR SAY ONLINE 

  
We are continuing to progress planning and development work for the potential future Bulla Bypass.  

Member for Sunbury Josh Bull announced today that Major Road Projects Victoria (MRPV) on behalf of the 
Victorian Government will undertake stakeholder and community engagement to inform design options and 
provide valuable information to inform the development of a Business Case. 

The Bulla Bypass would provide a new connection between Sunbury and the northern suburbs Melbourne, 
including Melbourne Airport. This includes exploring options to build a new road link between Bulla-Diggers Rest 
Road and Somerton Road in Bulla.  

MRPV are seeking solutions to improve traffic flow and ease congestion, improve safety by removing heavy 
vehicles travelling through Bulla and improve amenity and liveability for Bulla and Sunbury residents.  

Timelines and milestones will be determined through this planning work and a Business Case is anticipated to be 
finalised in mid-2022. 

To get involved, visit engage.vic.gov.au/bulla-bypass between Wednesday 17 November and Sunday 5 December 
2021, call 1800 105 105 or email contact@roadprojects.vic.gov.au.  

Here residents and local businesses can provide feedback by completing multiple surveys and by dropping a pin 
and comment on an interactive map. 

Feedback will build on previous engagement conducted by the Department of Transport to understand 
community views on design options.  

MRPV will continue to provide updates and information as planning for the Bypass progresses. 

Quotes attributable to Member for Sunbury Josh Bull 

“I encourage all residents to have their say as we move into the planning phase of this Big Build project.” 

“The Bulla Bypass is a long time coming for our local community – I am so pleased this Victorian Government is 
progressing a Business Case and delivering on our commitment to make it easier for North West residents to get 
home faster and safer.” 

 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fengage.vic.gov.au%2Fbulla-bypass&data=04%7C01%7CAlmendra.Morales%40parliament.vic.gov.au%7C43e03c322d674d947a6608d9a98227c9%7C821af0ec31404137af0e6690286fb673%7C0%7C0%7C637727199042615437%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=rqdTaadp2Mw%2BWHlqZs0EuqfViYAi7no647vqcEVIofA%3D&reserved=0
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